
May 22, 2023 
 
City of Madison Licensing 
RE: Change of Licensed Premises, The Atwood, 2116 Atwood Ave 
 
To Whom it May Concern (Alcohol License Review Committee):  
 
I would like to submit my request that you deny the change of Licensed Premises for 
The Atwood.  
 
I am the property owner at 2015 Corscot Court and my back yard directly borders the 
parking lot adjacent to The Atwood bar. 
 
I am totally shocked that there wasn’t a notice provided to the neighbors of this bar and I 
had to find out about this action from another neighbor. I wasn’t aware that patrons of 
The Atwood are not supposed to gather outside of the premises currently (which they 
do) and honestly, I have already called the police about noise levels without a patio 
space installed there. The Atwood does have chairs set outside that people gather 
around and this is frequently a problem, especially on weekends. 
 
I strongly oppose any modification that would increase noise levels and disturbances at 
The Atwood bar. 
 
Regards, 
 
Emily Berendes 
2015 Corscot Court 
Madison, WI 53704 


